
THE STAR DUSTTHE STAR DUST
Week of: 11/14/2023

Transportation changes

 Upcoming events: 

Send a note in your child's folder

Email
jenae.blake@hancock.kyschools.us

We will not accept transportation
changes via phone. No transportation

changes after 1 PM:

A picture ID is required to enter
the school. We appreciate your

cooperation 

SOUTH HANCOCK ELEMENTARYSOUTH HANCOCK ELEMENTARY

11/22-24 Thanksgiving break 

12/7  6pm Grades 3-5 Christmas program

12/18-1/1 Christmas Break

A note from the Principal:
South Families,

The season of Thanksgiving is upon us.  At this time, I
would like to wish all of our South families a Happy

Thanksgiving and time well spent with each other.  I am
most grateful here at South for our wonderful students

and staff that make it a true joy to be a part of such a
special school.  We continue to do great things together
and there is no limit on what our students can achieve.  

Thank you for being such an important part of your
child's learning progress and for entrusting us with their

education.  Blessings to you and your family.
Jennifer Howe - Principal 

1/2 - First day of school after Christmas
Break!



 A note from Nurse Karrie: 

MENU

Foodservice

Afterschool Program - Ms. Dee

*We encourage every family to fill out a
Free and Reduced Meal Application.

The quickest and easiest way to do that
is online. Look for the Food Service link
on he Infinite Campus/Parent Portal

app. We can send one home with your
child at any time. Complete that

application and return it back to the
school ASAP.

*Does your child have a diagnosed
food allergy? Make sure our staff

receives a modified meal form
from your physician. Fax to 270-

927-6916.
*You may put money in your child's

meal account by going to your Parent
Portal account using a debit/credit
card.  When sending lunch money to

the school please put it in an envelope
with the child's name and teacher on it.

You can also send a check to HCPS
Food Service, 83 State Route 3543,

Hawesville, KY 42348.

Family Resource Center
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